
Fellowships for Visiting Scholars @ HTWG Konstanz 

All visiting scholars starting in 2022 at the HTWG Konstanz – University of Applied Sciences can apply 

for short-term fellowships offered within the framework of the DAAD project “Internationalisation of 

Universities of Applied Sciences (UAS.International)”. These stipends are intended to help visiting 

scholars cover the costs of their academic exchange at the HTWG Konstanz and are only available for 

scholars not receiving a separate scholarship or funding from another institution.  

This support includes both a mobility subsidy and financial support for a one-week stay in Konstanz. 

The mobility subsidy ranges from 850 – 1,175 Euros, depending on the applicant’s country of origin. 

The one-week financial support amounts to 721 Euros. The fellowships are available for any incoming 

scholars planning a stay in person at the HTWG Konstanz. Applications should include the following 

documents, which should be submitted in a single pdf document (max. 4 MB):  

- Letter of motivation  

- Curriculum Vitae 

All documents will be taken into consideration when the committee selects the fellowship recipients. 

Please submit your complete application documents to project coordinator, Dr. Barbara Landwehr 

(barbara.landwehr@htwg-konstanz.de). Year-round application possible. If you have any questions, 

please contact Mrs. Landwehr at the above email. 

Selections will be made based on the following criteria: The applicant should display a high level of 

academic achievement along with social and intercultural competency. The selection process is based 

on equal opportunity and equity. The selection committee welcomes applications related to all HTWG 

Konstanz academic programs. 

Awarding of fellowships: Once selected, the recipients sign a contract stating that they accept the sti-

pend. This contract also specifies the respective amount and the duration of the stay. After successfully 

completing their stay in Konstanz, the scholar will then receive a fellowship certificate. 

For more information about the UAS.Internationational project, please see: https://www.htwg-kon-

stanz.de/en/the-university/internationalization/. 
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